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The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications. 

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard. 

This newsletter originally published as above date.  

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses. 

 

 

  

Background Story to Email:- 

News 19.10.2002 

 

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary 
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Subject:  News 19.10.2002 

From:  "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood > 

Date:  19/10/2002, 14:26 

To: Radio Staff 

 

Hi Guys 

    Some news for you. 

 

Rhapsody Promotion 

    Two trustee's of the Ascot fire brigade trust visited today and were 

treated to the smith guided tour of Heatherwood and a demo of the 24 hour 

service. They were very impressed and staid about an hour and a half. we 

don't know what the outcome will be we must sit back now and wait. 

 

Saturday Whirlwind 

    Just returned from a breezy stay in the Hurricane state of  Louisiana 

Laraine swept into Saturday and arrived with some brownies. It's always nice 

to have a nibble on a Saturday ( and the cakes weren't bad either ). The old 

gags are the best you ask Roge. Seriously our thanks go out to Laraine for 

helping out the old boys on a Saturday. 

 

    Temperance Seven. 

    You may recall I posted a letter received about two weeks ago from the 

relative who was asking which records we played for her mother who recently 

passed away. 

    I have had a reply from Georgina:- She writes 

Dear Peter 

    I am most grateful to you for the trouble you have taken to locate my 

mother's requests. They would indeed have been the one's you marked 2 by the 

temperance seven and a Matt Monroe request. There was so much and such a 

wide variety of music that my mother loved, that it is good to know what she 

chose at that time,thankyou, yours sincerely Georgina. kynaston. 

Ed. It's nice to know she appreciated our service. 

 

Sinking Feeling 

    David  has spoke to the works dept this week about connecting the sink 
Comment removed 

 

That's all for now 

 

Regards 

Peter J Davidson-Smith 

Radio Heatherwood & League of Friends 

Heatherwood Hospital Ascot Berks. 

www.lof-heatherwood.org.uk 

www.radioheatherwood.org.uk 
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